
 

 

U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY REVIEWS CLEANUP FOR 
THE KING OF PRUSSIA SUPERFUND SITE 

 www.epa.gov/superfund/king-of-prussia  

 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency is conducting its sixth five-year review of the King of 

Prussia Superfund site located in Winslow Township, Camden County, New Jersey. This review seeks to 

confirm that the cleanup conducted at these sites continue to be protective of people’s health and the 

environment.  

The cleanup approach for the groundwater contamination includes extracting and treating the water, then 

reinjecting the water into the ground. This also includes sampling surface water and sediment in the Great 

Egg Harbor River. 

A summary of the cleanup activities and an evaluation of their protectiveness will be included in the five-

year review report. The report will be available by spring 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Administrative Record, which includes the EPA 

documents used for selecting the cleanup plan, is 

available for public review at: 

Camden County Library 

Echelon Urban Center 

203 Laurel Road 

Voorhees, N.J. 08043 

Phone: (856) 772-1636 

 

 

EPA Region 2, Superfund Records Center 

290 Broadway, 18th Floor 

New York, NY 10007-1866 

Phone: (212) 637-4308 

If you have any concerns or information about a 

change in current site conditions, please contact: 

Sara Lupson 

EPA Remedial Project Manager 

Phone: (212) 637-4422 

Email: lupson.sara@epa.gov  

 

Shereen Kandil 

Community Involvement Coordinator 

Phone: (212) 637-4333 

Email: kandil.shereen@epa.gov  
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